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References: 1. NRC letter, D.B. Vassallo to L.W. Sinclair
dated March 17, 1982

2. PASNY letter, J.P. Bayne to T.A. Ippolito,
dated January 8, 1981 (JPN-81-5)

.

3. NRC letter, D.G. Eisenhut to All Boiling
Water Reactor Licensees, dated July 2, 1980

Dear Sir:

Reference 1 requested that the Power Authority identify
any technical exceptions to the subject NUREG requirement.
The Authority has taken no exceptions to this requirement and
considers it complete for the FitzPatrick plant.

A brief description of the capability to measure iodine
levels in the plant, following an accident, was provided in
Reference 2. In response to Reference 3, the Power Authority
submitted a request for an amendment to the FitzPatrick
Operating License to include requirements for an improved
inplant' iodine measurement capability. This request was
approved and incorporated into the operating License as
Amendment 57.
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If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate;
'

to contact us.

'

Very truly yours,

&
fh yne

\ dT Senic Vice President
Nuclear Generation

,

j

cc: Mr. J. Linville
Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136*

Lycoming, New York 13093
i

Mr. Ron Barton
United Engineers & Constructors, Inc.i

30 S. 17th Street
', Philadephia, Pa. 19101
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